
We Want Wimbledon A campaign to 
ensure the 

continuation of
greyhound 

racing on the
Plough Lane 

site that it has 
occupied 
since 1928

WWW needs you!
It is crunch-time for Wimbledon Greyhound Stadium and WWW needs
your support to save the last greyhound stadium in the Capital. 

Our aim is to ensure that Merton Council give a fair and impartial 
hearing to the plans  submitted by Paschal Taggart to build a 

world class greyhound stadium at the Wimbledon site in Plough Lane. 
(check out Youtube - search ‘Taggart Wimbledon’)

This will bring significant employment opportunites and local 
trade to an often neglected corner of London SW17 

WWW needs you to write in to the Leader of Merton Council, Cllr Stephen
Alambritis and The Mayor of London, Boris Johnson, to show your support

Contact details for Cllr Stephen Alambritis and Boris Johnson are set out below.

Cllr Stephen Alambritis: Leader of  Merton Council, Merton Civic Centre,
London Road, Morden SM4 5DX; email: stephen.alambritis@merton.gov.uk

Boris Johnson: Mayor of London, Greater London Authority, City Hall,
The Queen's Walk, More London, London SE1 2AA; email: mayor@london.gov.uk

(Please send copies of  all submitted emails to Diane McLean dtrumclean@gmail.com

WWW also needs your support at the Merton Council Meeting to be 
held on 11 September  and anyone wishing to submit a question at 

that meeting must do so in writing before the deadline of 

5pm Friday 30 August 2013

Artist's impression of  new Wimbledon Stadium

www_Layout 1  17/07/2013  08:47  Page 1


